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MONROE COUNTY PARKS NOW ACCEPTING RESERVATIONS 
FOR SHELTERS AND LODGES 

ROCHESTER, NY --Monroe County Executive Adam Bello announced today that Monroe County 
Parks is now accepting reservations for park shelters and lodges. The County is also taking 
reservations for use of the atrium in the Monroe County Office Building, 39 W. Main St. 

Users must comply with all County and New York State guidelines related to social gatherings 
that are in place on the date of their event. As of today, events are limited to 25 people. 

Those with reservations who later find they cannot comply with the guidelines will receive a full 
refund. The County will not charge a cancellation fee. 

To reserve a shelter or lodge, go to www2.monroecounty.gov/parks. 
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Media inquiries:  Deputy Communications Director Meaghan McDermott, (585) 469-4365 or 
MeaghanMcDermott@MonroeCounty.gov 
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To reserve the County Office Building atrium, call (585) 753-1000 or email CountyExecutive@monroecounty.gov
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